
 
 

WHITELEYS DEVELOPMENT 
INFORMATION NOTICE 166 

 

Dear Neighbour, 
 

Re: Large early delivery Friday 17th September. 
 

Please be informed that we have had a late notification of another early delivery for this 
week, on Friday 17th September. 

The vehicle will arrive between 0650-0700hrs and will be directed into the pitlane on 
Queensway. Once at the designated delivery point the engine will be switched off and the 
vehicle will remain in situ until site opening hours at 8am, at which point the vehicle will be 
fully unloaded before leaving site. No work will take place out of hours and we will 
endeavour to minimise disruption as much as possible. 

As outlined in previous notices, our large abnormal deliveries are required by the 
Metropolitan Police to be off the road network by 07.00hrs in the morning. 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Ashley Wright – 
Community Engagement Advisor – 07385 402432. 

If you have any other questions, please email whiteleyscommunity@laingorourke.com. Your 
query will be responded to within 48 hours. 

 
Kind regards, 
The Laing O’Rourke team 

16th September 2021 


